
                                                                                                            

 

 

LINCOLN POLICE  

CAR SEAT INSTALLATION 

 

The Lincoln police Department will be conducting child car seat installations free of charge. The 
installs will take place on Saturday mornings from 8:30 am until 12:30. The installs will take 
place at the Albion Fire Department located at 38 School St Albion. 

Appointments can be scheduled by calling 401-333-1111 or by emailing 
Bstewart@LincolnpoliceRI.com 

 

The following dates have been selected for installs 

Saturday April 4th    830-1230 

Saturday April 18th   830-1230 

Saturday May 2nd      830-1230 

Saturday May 16th    0830-1230 

Saturday May 30th     083-1230 

More dates will be added later 
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